
April 30, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger  

Chair        Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee    House Appropriations Committee 

Washington DC, 20515     Washington DC, 20515     

    

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member DeFazio: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Wolf Road Sidewalk project in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is the City of Prospect Heights, located at 8 N. Elmhurst Road, Prospect Heights, 

IL 60070. The funding would be used to build a pedestrian sidewalk along Wolf Road between Palatine 

Road and Old Willow Road. Currently, residents in the 2,200 neighboring households have to walk along 

the shoulder of a busy, 40mph roadway to access nearby public transit, local businesses, and institutions 

like Harper College.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

BRADLEY S. SCHNEIDER 

Member of Congress 
 


